STEVENSON VETERINARY CLINIC
7101 E Loop Rd. 
Stevenson, WA  98648
(509) 427-8763
FAX (509) 427-8765




Dear Client,
It’s my honor and privilege to have provided your pets with medical care in the past.  We haven’t seen you in a while, so I’m wondering whether you still consider Stevenson Veterinary Clinic to be your source for your pets’ healthcare.  I’m concerned that they may be missing out on important care that can increase their quality of life and extend the years you have together.  Plus, we just miss seeing you!

If you have chosen a new veterinarian, I would appreciate knowing why.  This input can help us increase the level of service and care we provide you and other pet owners.  I’d be happy to transfer your records to your pets’ new doctor; however, I would prefer to continue to be your veterinarian.  Please call and tell us whether you want to be regarded as a current client.  In any event, I wish you the best.
							
Sincerely,
							
Dr. Karen E. Ashley
 

